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Thursday,  

May 28th          

* The next meeting for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will be on Thursday, May 28th, at the Faith Reformed Church located at the corner of Washington and Prospect St., in Lodi, N.J. starting at 8 P.M.  

* We again will be showing Old Time Boxing films starting at 6:00 P.M.
* We have the 2008 New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame videos for sell. They are ONLY $10 each PLUS $2.00 postage. Once again, thanks go out to Carl Blessing & Mike Guarino for another outstanding job.
* As the President of the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame I am proud to name our 2009 Inductees and they are as follows: Dave Anderson, Nino Del Buono, Buster Drayton, Kathy Duva, Benjy Esteves Jr., Wayne Hedgepeth, Junior Jones, Darren Maciunski, Mario Maldonado, Lindsey Tucker and Steve Weisfeld. Posthumously we will be inducting Paulie Walker. 
AND, for the 24th time, the HALL        OF FAME will be honoring our         Amateur & Professional Boxer of         the year as well as the Amateur Official and Coach of the year, plus our “2009 Man of the Year,” Tom Space.

* Our next Induction & Award ceremonies will be on Thursday, November 12th at the Venetian in Garfield and tickets are ONLY $80

On a couple of very sad notes:
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Gene Marino, a 1988 New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame Inductee, passed away several weeks ago. Gene was a former 3 time New Jersey State Amateur Champion, including winning the State Golden Glove Championship in 1936 and again in 1937.

Also, My Brother-In-Law - Larry Kohan, who was more like a close brother or even a father figure to me, passed away last week and I will miss him dearly. Just 2 years ago we lost his wife, who was my sister May, and now they are together once again. They were married on May 13, 1961, and Larry was put to rest 48 years later on the exact same date.
Larry was a self made man, as a child, like I, he was in several foster homes and didn't have much of an education, 

BUT he had an idea about eyeglasses. To make a long story short, he was one of the founders & owners of Hillman/Kohan, Pearl Vision, Eyelab and Eyes.
Our prayers go out to both of their families and loved ones.

Ring Notes:    

*Ring # 25 have changed their monthly meetings days to the 1st Saturday of every month at the Senior Citizen Hall in Kearney starting at 12 NOON. Contact President, Don McAteer at 1-973-222-9685 for more information.

The Lou Costello Club will be having their annual affair on Fathers Day, Sunday, June 21st at LaNeve’s Rest., located at 276 Belmont Ave. Haledon, NJ starting at 12 NOON. 

Among the honorees are Emile Griffith, Oscar Suarez, Joyce Hascup, Sam Capone, Paul Drejan, Angelo Verrone, Don McAteer & Lou Cuccinello. Tickets are only $50. For more information contact Pierre Benoist at 1-908-246-6822.

Ring # 8, of New York will have their next meeting on Tuesday, June 16th at O’Neill's Restaurant, located at 6421 53rd Drive, Maspeth, NY 11378, starting at 7:00pm
http://www.ring8ny.com/
MEMBERSHIP DUES ARE DUE!  
Keep Punching, 

President, Henry Hascup       



